
 

 

 

 

Statement regarding the use of animals in research 

 

As a research-led institution, Brunel University London is committed to the policy 

provided by the National Centre for the Replacement, Refinement and Reduction 

of Animals in Research (https://www.nc3rs.org.uk/). Animals are only used in 

research where no suitable non-animal alternative exists, thereby minimising their 

use. Currently, animal research conducted at the University is confined to mice 

https://www.nc3rs.org.uk/
https://www.nc3rs.org.uk/arrive-guidelines
http://www.understandinganimalresearch.org.uk/policy/concordat-openness-animal-research/

